
From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 680/690 Bayfield
Date: Sunday, January 9, 2022 4:24:35 PM
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Mai/Joanna, Please attach to record. I also think there were some documents submitted by the
owner which have yet to be attached. Thank you! -Marcia
 

From: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul) <stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 4:33 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul) <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 680/690 Bayfield
 
Hi Marcia,
 
I spoke with Fire Inspector Mitch Imbertson, regarding the areas I the hangers that are not protected
with the sprinkler system. Because of the tight, confined spaces, it’s not realistic to get up there and
complete deficiencies that we encountered. Mitch and I agree that the owner should patch the
holes where possible and we would accept the remaining conditions as they are. Mitch could offer a
more detailed explanation of the patchwork if the owner has any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Stephen Ubl  
Pronouns: He/Him/His
Building Official
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St.
Saint Paul, MN 55101
P: 651-266-9021
Email:  Stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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